
  

Date:   March 14, 2023 
 
To:   Physician Engagement and Alignment – Workgroup Members 
 
From:   William Henderson, Principal Deputy Director, Medical Economics & Data Analytics  
 
Re:  Request for Additional Written Recommendations and Suggestions 
 
 
 
This memo is provided to request additional recommendations from the Physician Engagement and 
Alignment Workgroup members prior to the next meeting on March 30th, 2023.  
 
During the first two meetings of this workgroup, members have discussed recommendations and 
comments regarding two existing programs, the Episode Quality Improvement Program (EQIP) and the 
Maryland Primary Care Program (MDPCP). We expect to share a first draft recapping these 
recommendations next week. Now, we are requesting workgroup members and other interested parties 
submit additional recommendations around potential expansions and programs that will enhance 
physician engagement and alignment. These recommendations will help guide a robust discussion 
around new physician engagement and alignment ideas for the future of the Maryland Health Model.  
 
Please email additional recommendations to lynne.diven@maryland.gov by March 24th. If you wish 
to present or speak further on your comments during the next scheduled meeting, please indicate that in 
your submission emails.  
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